Coronavirus

Guidance for Parents

with children in school

When arriving home after school - children
should remove clothes and put them in the
wash.

Children have been advised to tie their hair
back and not wear any jewellery or watches
to school.

They should leave a black bin liner outside
their house so when they return from
school they can put their clothes straight
in it and into the washing machine.

The advice is to then go straight to the
shower and not touch any door handles.
If that is not possible then all handles
should be wiped down.

Body and hair must be thoroughly washed

with shampoo and body wash.
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